
 

Request for Qualifications #2022/2023-03 

The Okeechobee County School Board will receive sealed bids for: 

Title of Project:  Continuing Contracts for Professional Architectural 
Services 
 
Owner:   Okeechobee County School Board 

700 SW 2nd Avenue 
Okeechobee, FL 34974 

 
Bid Opening:      Place: Okeechobee County School Board 
   Operations Office 
   938 NW 34th Street 
   Okeechobee, FL 34972 
   Time:    3:00pm 
   Date:   Wednesday, January 13, 2023 
 

 Questions regarding RFQ should be directed to 

janet.pineda@okee.k12.fl.us on or before January 10, 2023. 

Project description: This is a (RFQ) Request for Qualifications for 
Continuing Contracts for Professional Architectural Services #2022-
2023-03 for projects that do not exceed $2 million and for study 
activity fees that do not exceed $200,000. 
 
Documents: 
All work shall be done in accordance with the plans, specifications, 
bidding and contract documents relative thereto as prepared by the 
Okeechobee County School Board. Documents may be secured by 
contacting: 
 

Jeff Diefendorf 
Director of Operations 

938 NW 34th Street’ 
Okeechobee, FL 34972 
Phone:  863-462-5083 

Fax: 863-462-5166 
jdiefendorf@okee.k12.fl.us 

 
or by visiting www.okee.k12.fl.us/operations 

 
Okeechobee County School Board 
By: Mr. Ken Kenworthy, Superintendent 
December 14, 21, & 28, 2022 
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